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SANDGATE PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 
Date: 6th Aug 2009.  Time:  6.00pm

Venue: Sandgate Council and Library, Sandgate High Street.

MINUTES
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Present :
Chairman
Cllr G Boot


Cllrs
S Prater, Z Varian, J Hartman-Jemmett, 



R Dixon, N Bliss and S Boot

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
The Chairman opened the meeting at 6 00 pm
There were two members of the public in attendance

1 In the absence of the Parish Clerk Cllr S Boot volunteered to act as Clerk for the meeting.  This was proposed by Cllr Varian, seconded by Cllr Dixon and passed unanimously.

2 Apologies for absence   —   Apologies were received from Cllrs M Fitch and J Holben.

3 Declarations of Interest   —  Cllr Bliss declared a personal non-pecuniary interest in the Sea Festival (Item 4 on the Agenda).

4 Minutes of last meeting of 14 July 2009  —  Having been circulated these were confirmed as the correct record and signed by the Chairman.  This was proposed by Cllr Prater, seconded by Cllr Bliss and passed unanimously.

5 Sea Festival release of funds (Section 145)   —   It was proposed by Cllr Varian that the funds already agreed in the budget in the sum of £1,000 be released to the Sea Festival Committee.  This was seconded by Cllr Dixon and passed unanimously.

6 Junction Safeguarding Fund (Section 137)   —   Discussion took place regarding setting precedents by funding this work.  Cllr Varian explained that there was possibly going to be a review of lining by Shepway District Council in December this year.  She asked that the item be deferred until that review had taken place.  Cllr Dixon thanked Cllr Varian for work done in connection with the same.

7 Risk Assessment update   —   Revised Risk Assessments prepared by Cllr Hartman‑Jemmett were circulated.  It was proposed by Cllr S Boot and seconded by Cllr Bliss that the Chairman sign the same off.

8 Library/Council Office Garden Funding (Section 137)   —   The Clerk in her absence had prepared a short report indicating that voluntary labour had been obtained and approved for the garden area behind the Council Offices.  Whilst the labour was voluntary there was a requirement for mulching/planting.  A budget of £158.88 was required to fund these activities.  It was proposed by Cllr Dixon and seconded by Cllr Bliss that the Council fund these items in the sum of £158.88 and this was passed unanimously.

9 Date of the next Parish Council Meeting  (8 9 09).


The meeting closed at 6 20 pm

Chairman of Council :
…………………………………
Date :  ………………………


Cllr G Boot
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